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          28 November 2024 
 
Dear Laura, 
 
I am writing in response to the following WQs:  
 
Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94895 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Llandudno Junction LL31 9RZ for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94896 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at 1 Grosvenor Road, Wrexham, LL11 1BS for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94894 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Caernarfon LL55 1TH for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94897 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Llanbadarn Fawr, Aberystwyth, SY23 3UR for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94898 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Llandrindod Wells, LD1 5LG for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94899 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Newtown, SY16 1JB for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94900 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Picton Terrace, Carmarthen, SA31 3BT for the financial year 2023-24? 
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Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94901 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Milford Haven SA73 3LS for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94902 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Penllergaer Business Park, SA4 9NX for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94903 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Merthyr Tydfil, CF48 1UZ for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94904 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Newport, NP10 8BD for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94905 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Bedwas, CF83 8WT for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94906 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ for the financial year 2023-24? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94907 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at Ty Hywel, Cardiff Bay, CF99 1NA for the financial year 2023-24?? 
  

Laura Anne Jones (South Wales East): WQ94908 (e) Tabled on 08/11/2024 Will the First 
Minister publish a table showing the total annual running costs of the Welsh Government 
office at London, 25 Victoria Street, SW1H 0EX for the financial year 2023-24? 
 
This data is routinely published in our State of the Estate report.  Welsh Government 
administrative estate | GOV.WALES  The data for 2023-24 is due to be published in spring 
2025. 
 

 
 
 

Eluned Morgan  
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